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Charlotte Basten

Subject: FW: Massage place 21 Wentworth Street

From: ] on Behalf Of Trading Standards
Sent: 02 January 2020 10:54

To: Health and Safety

Subject: Massage place 21 Wentworth Street

From: [N
Sent: 29 December 2019 19:25

To: Trading Standards

Subject: Massage place 21 Wentworth Street

Good evening,

I attended a massage place and got asked if I would be requiring any further services. It was clarified to me
that these were of a carnal nature.

Needless to say I was shocked and left.

In fact it's quite embarrassing even trying to report the matter as I've never been to massage parlour before
and will be sticking to doctors and recommended professionals for my muscle skeletal issues.

I have no idea what can be done if anything but I thought it be best to report and bring this to your attention.

Regards

A very embarrassed person.



